
November 9, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

For the 2022 November election, Caledonia community voters selected three candidates to
serve six year terms for Caledonia Community Schools.  The results of the three Board of
Education seats are as follows:

Dr. Jennifer Nichols - 5,799 (19.10%)
Tim Morris - 5,711 (18.81%)
John Brandow - 5,023 (16.54%)
Mary Anne Timmer - 4,768 (15.7%)
Eric VanGessel - 4,424 (14.57%)
Dr. James Ernest - 3,696 (12.17%)
Ian Rice - 863 (2.84%)
Write In - 79 - (0.26%)

I would like to welcome John Brandow and Dr. Jennifer Nichols to their seats on the board as
they join re-elected trustee Tim Morris and the other dedicated community servants (Marcy
White, Jason Saidoo, Brittany Barber Garcia, and Katie Isic). John Brandow and Dr. Jennifer
Nichols will begin their service with the Caledonia School Board of Education starting in January
of 2023, replacing Julie Asper and Kyle Clement. We are thankful to everyone who ran, for your
willingness to be part of the process and your passion for our school community. In closing, we
also want to thank Trustees Asper and Clement for their years of service to our community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent

https://www.accesskent.com/appImages/elections/2022/ElectionSummaryReportRPT.pdf

